
PUBLIC NOTICE  
 
20 April 2022 
 
WATER SHORTAGES  
 
Please note that there’s a pipe burst in Skirving  Street next to TVET College and HI Q that may result 
in water shortages in the area and neighbouring residential areas.  
 
A team of plumbers is currently deployed to attend to the pipe burst , water will be restored as soon 
as the pipe is fixed. 
 
GTM apologise for the inconvenience. 
 
Municipal Manager  
Mr Donald Mhangwana 
 


